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The Chief Executive Officer  
Prasar Bharati Secretariat
Prasar Bharati House, Copernicus Marg,
 New Delhi – 110001.
 

Sub: Delay in Release of Difficult Station Transfer List from South Zone-
reg

Ref: ARTEE Letter dated 27-10-2020 and  20 -11- 2020  on the issue
 

Respected sir,

Vide this Letter, we once again remind your good self about the inordinate delay in release
of Difficult Station Transfer Lists from South Zone, which has led to totally avoidable
suffering. We regret to inform you that last month, some Difficult Station Tenure staff
completed more than three years at their Station.

As we brought to your notice in our last Letter, the zonal authorities are claiming that the
16th July 2020 instructions issued by Prasar Bharati  not to post staff to LPT / DMC / PGF is
causing the delay in issuing transfer orders. They are yet to receive a reply from Prasar
Bharati to their query of August 2020, whether replacement staff could be posted to these
places.

This delay is not only causing dejection and frustration among the Difficult Station staff
waiting for transfer. It is also delaying the medical cases and general transfer lists which
are usually released in April-May every year. This delay is most unjustified and distressing.

Hence, we once again request your good self to expeditiously clarify the matter to
ADGSZ and ask them to release the Orders without further delay. In case it is not
possible to clarify it  immediately,  ADGSZ may kindly be asked to release at least that
portion of the difficult station transfer list which is not affected by this
query/clarification.

http://WWW.arteeindia@gmail.com/


We also once again request you to post employees in LPTs/ PGFs where there is severe
shortage. As you are aware, some LPTs are presently running with a staff strength of 2 or 3,
in spite of round-the-clock transmission. Earlier, at least 5 staff used to work there. As a
result, the incumbent staff  are forced to do double duty almost daily, without any chance of
Compensatory Off. Posting sufficient number of staff would be the only solution for this
issue.

Thanking You .

 With highest regards,

 

M.P.Chaudhari                                                    Manoj Kumar Gupta,
 
President                                                             General Secretary,9868344894
 


